
 

27 November 2023 
 
Name 
Line 1 
Line 2 
Line 3 

 
 

Upcoming Traffic Works – Intersection of West Street and The Boulevarde, 
Petersham  

Dear Resident, 
 
Inner West Council will soon be carrying out traffic facilities construction works at 
the intersection of West Street and The Boulevarde, Petersham. 
Timing of work 
The works will commence the week of 8 January 2024 and take approximately 
three weeks to complete (weather permitting). 
Reducing construction impacts 
Access to properties will be maintained, however during construction, please do 
not park next to or near the works in progress. 
Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site.  
Enquiries  
Council’s contractor:  Civotek Pty Ltd 
    Ibrahim Hawat,  
    0416 661 160 
Council officer:   Snezana Bakovic, Project Manager,  
    02 9335 2228 
    snezana. bakovic @innerwest.nsw.gov.au 
 
We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these 
important works. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Predrag Gudelj | Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 
 


